
            
 

 
 
 
 
 
August 15, 2012 
 
 
Public Service Commission of Utah 
Heber M. Wells Building, 4th Floor 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City, UT 84114 
 
Attention: Gary Widerburg 
  Commission Secretary 
 
RE: Handling of Confidential Information in the matter of the Voluntary Request of Rocky 

Mountain Power for Approval of Resource Decision to Construct Selective Catalytic 
Reduction Systems on Jim Bridger Units 3 and 4 – Docket No. 12-035-92  

Dear Mr. Widerburg: 

Enclosed with this letter is the Confidential Information Certificate that Rocky Mountain Power 
desires parties in this docket to execute prior to obtaining access to confidential information.  
 
Any inquiries regarding this matter can be directed to Dave Taylor at 801.220.2923.  
 
 
Best Regards, 
 
 
 
Daniel E. Solander 
Senior Counsel  
 
cc: Dave Taylor 
  

 
 
 
201 S. Main Street, Suite 2300 
Salt Lake City, UT  84111 
 


